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South Carolina Electrie and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. O. W. Dixon, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 764 (Mail Code F-04)
Columbia, SC 29218

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - DOCKET NO. 50-395

This refers to the meeting conducted at your request, in the Region II Office on
August 28, 1984. This meeting was held to discuss security requirements relative
to upcoming construction activity.

It was our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided a better
understanding of the proposed modifications and security options.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Title 10, Code of-

Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public
Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Meeting Summary
2. Attendance List

cc w/encis:
/ 0. S. Bradham, Director, Nuclear Plant

Operations
B. G. Croley, Group Manager

Technical & Support Services
<D. A. Lavigne,

Associate Manager, QA
'J. B. Knotts, Jr.

jbecw/encls:
NRC Resident Inspector

/J. Hopkins, Project Manager, NRR 8411010621 8409
-J. Ennis PDR ADOCK 05000395

i Document Control Desk F

State of South Carolina

RII RII R RII ( RII RII7h \A\ . ) J '# fN
CPer y:bhg BTob.n r JPS dhr RButcher FCantrell
9/h/84 9/q/84 /p/84 9/[/84 9/ y/84 9// /84f

ff37
.. . - . . - . . . _



,
-

;

'
_ ,

ENCLOSURE 1
,

MEETING SUMMARY

Licensee: South Carolina' Gas and Electric Company (SCE&G)
,

Facility: V. C. Summer
*

License No.: NPF-12

Docket No.: 50-395

SUBJECT: PROPOSED CONTROL BUILDING ANNEX

On August 28, 1984, members of NRC staff and representatives of SCE&G met to
discuss two proposed designs for a new Control Building Annex. The security
aspects of both proposals were discussed relative to changes which could be made
to the Physical Security Plan under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). .The
Regional _ staff agreed to discuss certain equivalency aspects of the proposals
with the Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) staff. The .

Regional staff recommended that after the licensee decides which proposals they '
will construct that they meet again with the Regional staff. At that meeting, '

the licensee should have a written 10 CFR 50.54(p) change which would address the
construction activity, compensatory measures, and licensee commitments relative
to permanent security requirements associated with the Control Building Annex.
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ENCLOSURE 2.

ATTENDANCE LIST

South Carolina Gas and Electric Company (V. C. Sumer)
. . ,

~

V.-Albert, Project Coordinator
J. Harrison, Security Manager

.

_,

.

U. S. Nuclear Reculatory Comission

W. Tobin, Senior Security Specialist
C. Perny, Security Specialist
J.-Ennis, Security Specialist-
F. Cantrell, Chief, Reactor Project Section
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